
From: Robert Muratore 
To: Public Comment SB22034 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Had to cancel 
Date: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 3:49:20 PM 

Unfortunately I couldn’t make the webinar due to an unexpected work commitment. 

I have experienced a fraudulent situation with someone using my personal address for a bogus company that is to 
this day registered with the State of Colorado with impunity, and I continue to receive junk mail for this company. I 
sorely wish the Secretary of CO would implement some sort of vetting process to prevent this from happening in the 
future, and would sweep the fraud companies from the database. 

Best, 

Robert Muratore 


